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SUBJECT: Extending the deadline for receiving nomination of polic?@tes for the

seconded posts for the All-Female Senior Leadership RoSter at PS-D2 levels

Total number of transmitted pages including this page:

The Police Division expresses its gratitude to the Permanent Mission to the United Nations for the
dedicated, collaborative and sustained support in providing UN police officers for the service in
peacekeeping operations.

Reference is made to our NV # DPKO/OROLSI/PD/2018/0177 of 20 September 2018 calling for the
nomination of senior female police officers for the selection campaign for the All-Female Senior Police
Leadership Roster. Please be advised that in an effort to generate more candidates, the Police Division is
extending the deadline for receiving female nominations for the posts of Police Commissioner, Deputy
Police Commissioner and Senior Police Adviser (please see attached job descriptions) within the above
mentioned selection campaign, until 31%* December 2018.

The Police Division expresses it’s gratitude to the Member States, which have already nominated
candidates for this initiative. Their profiles are being screened and evaluated against the selection criteria
outlined in the job descriptions.

4. All applications must be submitted to:

Police Division/OROLSI/DPKO
United Nations Headquarters, bld. DC1, room-0776 (7™ floor)
1 UN Plaza, New York, NY 10017

Best regards,

Drafted by: Authorized by:

Mr. Dmytro Oschepkov
Police Recruitment Officer
Room DC1-0776

E-mail: oschepkov(@un.org
Through:

Mr. Ata Yenigun

Chief of Selection and Recruitment Section
Police Division, DPKO

UN-HQ, NY




